
RIVER HAWK
UPDATE

This past Wednesday, Pastor Alex
encouraged our students with a timely word
on the power of our words. Thank you, Pastor
Alex, for speaking to us.

I want to introduce and welcome to our staff
for this year Mrs. Cindy Downs and Mrs.
Melissa Morris. These ladies have joined the
team and are always such an asset to our
endeavors. Welcome!

I want to applaud the Grands for showing up
and spending a delicious (THANK YOU, PTO!!)
breakfast with the kiddos in K-6th grade. We
always enjoy this special time. 

Again, I want to say thank you all for how
you support our students and teachers here
at our school. It is great to be a River Hawk! 

September 23, 2022 Volume 1, Number 7 

From Mr.  Muncy

Important Dates

Romans 12:2

Now you know...
Arkansas’s forests could cover
the entire country of Switzerland
one and a half times.

Do not be conformed to this world, but be
transformed by the renewal of your mind,
that by testing you may discern what is the
will of God, what is good and acceptable
and perfect.

Sept 23  | Early Dismissal @ 2pm
Sept 28  | Chapel Mr. Lyle 
Sept 30 | Cookie Dough 
Oct  6    | Lady Hawks v SCA, 4:30 pm

Your word is truth

 Gift card fundraising, also known as scrip fundraising,
has been the #1 fundraiser for nonprofit organizations

across the U.S. for more than 25 years.
Why? Because it’s easy and more convenient than

selling goods or recruiting volunteers. Earn simply by
buying gift cards to use for everyday purchases, instead

of cash or credit cards.
Click here to get involved. This will help fund PTO.

CLICK
Our code: F447BF3D61623

https://www.raiseright.com/enroll

